
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday 

5:00 p.m.  

Indoor Vigil 

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

Indoor Mass 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m. Indoor 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Tony Burgos              (562) 596-6115 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Joe Voigt                  joe@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               (562) 370-0769 

                                                                             msanty@verizon.net 

 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                                                sjknights.net 

Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba 

Office Manager:                  Julie Gianessi 

 

 

Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 joe@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)         Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Marc Leon  

RCIA:                         Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        
 

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       emohcschedule@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve                Susie Beeghly         susanbeeghly@yahoo.com 

Precious Life Shelter                Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts                Gene Wohlgezogan        (562) 857-3880 

  Sacristans                Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

  Homebound Ministry                 Olga Cuda                  olga@stjosephlb.org 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

October 2, 2022             Page  2                           

https://sjknights.net/
mailto:estherministry1@gmail.com
mailto:csanjoselaw@aol.com


October 2, 2022                    Page  3 

Have a Blessed Week ! 

 

Msgr. Kevin 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Join us as we honor our Pets with the Blessing of the Animals next Saturday, 

October 8 from 10:00-11:30 AM.  Bring your dogs, cats, birds, hamsters, 

lizards and all of God creatures to the St. Joseph’s field for a prayer and 

blessing with Holy Water!  If you don’t have a pet, you’re invited to come 

and meet your fellow parishioners and their pets! Please make sure that your 

pet is on a leash, in a crate or contained. 

 

This Sunday I’ll introduce our newest ministry – The Family Altar Server 

Program. Children and their parents will be invited to serve at the Holy Altar 

of St. Joseph. Our Liturgy Team has been working on the development of this 

program for months.  Registration will take place in October and a training 

session will be offered at the end of October.   Stay tuned!! 

 

After all the Masses during the weekend of October 29-30, we’re going to 

have a Ministry Fair.  Many of our volunteers in various ministries have 

retired after years of service.  Covid also took a toll in diminishing volunteer 

servants. In future bulletins we’ll list the ministries and if you have never 

volunteered and have the gifts for a particular ministry – pray about it, step 

forward and serve your parish family! 

 

Our search for a new Youth Minister/Confirmation Co-Ordinator continues.  

Please pray and if possible, fast, so that the best candidate comes to serve the 

youth of our Parish.  The Lord says, “Ask and you shall receive”!   

 

October is Respect Life Month.  Pray that the rights and dignity of all people 

from the womb to the tomb will be honored and reverenced for all of Life 

comes from God our Creator. 

 

As I write this, Hurricane Ian has landed in Florida and from early reports, the 

damage will be extensive.   Pray for all the people in Florida that are in 

harm’s way. 
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Movement for a Better World 

““You are being enriched in every way for all generosity, which 

through us produces thanksgiving to God.”  2 Cor 9:11. 

 

 

Family Adoptions:  Would you like to adopt a family 

for support Thanksgiving, Christmas, and 

Easter?  Questions?  Please call Donna Luciene at 

(562) 421-4993 or e-mail Amy Ford 

at amyford6331@yahoo.com. 

 

Oct. 22-23:  New Blanket Drive: Collecting new 

blankets for our Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 

Distribution.   

 

Nov. 19 - Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 

Distribution:  As a parish community, we will 

support 70 families for Thanksgiving, Christmas, and 

Easter. Can you help us deliver?  Please contact Tom 

and Mar ie  Newton (562)  209 -1298 

or tjn8343@gmail.com.  

 

Skip-a-Meal Donations:   Please be especially mindful 

during the holiday season when our needs are 

greatest.   For many fulfilling ways to serve, please 

call Tim Clark (562) 431-4385.  

Our next Zoom meeting is 

Wednesday, October 12th at 

7pm.  

 

We will discuss:  

 

Hunger of Hope: Prophetic 

Communities, Contemplation 

and the Common Good  

 

Written by Sr. Simone Campbell, a recipient of the 

Presidential Medal of Freedom and graduate of St. 

Anthony High School, this book explores the quest 

for a justice that works for all and explores what it 

means to be holy in today's world.  

 

All are welcome! 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 

Did You Know? 

Talk to your children about safety in 

bathrooms and cafeterias   

At school, bathrooms and cafeterias tend to have 

informal social rules that differ from those in the 

classroom. That is why parents should talk to their 

children about what to do in these settings, 

especially if bullying or some kind of abusive 

behavior is happening. Talk about what to do 

when a classmate says another student is not 

welcome to join a group at the lunch table, or 

what to do if another student engages in coercive 

behavior that puts someone else at risk. For more 

tips, request a copy of the VIRTUS
®
 article “Three 

Things That Simply Must Be Done” 

at lacatholics.org/did-you-know/.  

Safeguard the Children 

Recovering from Divorce Program, Navigating 

Your Life After Divorce brings hope and healing 

to those who have experienced the pain and 

loneliness of a broken marriage. The support 

group’s goal is to become a source of spiritual 

strength, to process the grief and receive comfort 

as you recover from divorce. Please join an 

ongoing support group. A Catholic based 

program starts: Starts: Monday, Oct 3, 2022; 

7:00 to 8:30pm; Free Zoom platform. Meeting 

1st and 3rd Monday of every month. Limited 

number, free program books are available.   

 

Registration: https://bit.ly/SBTheRecovering2022.  

 

For information contact: Julie Auzenne 

jmonell@la-archdiocese.org /213-637-7249 

Separated & Divorced Ministry 
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